
Dear Valued Members, 

We are excited to announce that our fitness center will be reopening on [Reopening Date]! We 

have missed you and cannot wait to welcome you back. 

To ensure your safety and enhance your fitness journey, we are introducing several new 

programs and protocols: 

• Enhanced Cleaning Procedures: Our facility will undergo rigorous cleaning routines to 

maintain a safe environment. 

• New Fitness Classes: Join our exciting new classes including [Class Name 1], [Class 

Name 2], and [Class Name 3]. 

• Personal Training Options: Take advantage of personalized training programs tailored 

to your needs. 

• Virtual Memberships: Participate in live-streamed classes from the comfort of your 

home. 

Please be prepared to follow our new safety guidelines during your visit: 

1. Maintain social distancing while using equipment. 

2. Wear a mask in common areas. 

3. Sanitize your hands frequently. 

We appreciate your support and understanding as we navigate these changes. Together, we can 

create a safe and healthy environment for everyone. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Fitness Center Name] 

[Your Name, Title] 


